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Lower Key Stage 2 – Years 3 and 4 

Computing Music PE 

Online Life Ballads 
Net/Wall – Badminton 

Focus 
Net/Wall – Tennis Focus 

What is your Online Identity? 
 
Can you control your own 
online reputation? 
 
How do you build safe online 
relationships? 
 
What can you do to stop 
online bullies? 
 
How do you interpret online 
information? 
What does it mean for your 
own online profiles? 
 
How can you ensure 
technology does not take 
over your life? 
 
How can you protect your 
online information and 
accounts? 
 
Who owns content online? 

To sing a ballad and 
explain what it is.  
 
To be able to perform a 
ballad with an 
understanding of style.  
 
To understand that 
ballads tell a story.  
 
To be able to write lyrics 
for a ballad.  

Watch, track and catch a 
shuttle successfully.  
 
Begin to hit a shuttle with 
confidence 
 
Balance the shuttle on the 
racket with some control 
 
To demonstrate a fast-paced 
chasse movement 
 
Hit the shuttle in the air whilst 
in a space 
 
Perform a forehand serve 
accurately to a 
partner/opponent 
 
 

Watch, track and catch a 
tennis ball successfully 
 
Perform a basic backhand 
shot and forehand pass with 
increasing control 
 
Keep a rally going using a 
range of shots  
 
Hit a ball into a space at 
different speeds and heights 
to try to beat an opponent.  
 
To compete with others 

 


